
RETNS Craft Fair 

Sunday December 3rd, 12 - 4 pm 

Just three days to go until the RETNS Craft Fair gets into full swing. A range of 

crafters will be in attendance and there will be lots of fun activities for all the family 

as well as a great festive atmosphere.  

We are relying on our fantastic parent bakers to get baking cakes, buns and biscuits 

for the cake stall. A separate email was sent out this morning with details of times 

when cakes can be delivered to the school. 

Thank you to those who have donated hamper items, gifts and raffle prizes. Many 

families have been extremely generous and there are some great prizes waiting to be 

won in our mega raffle. Thanks also to staff and parents who are working so hard in the 

background to ensure that all jobs get done to make the day a success, and also to the 

children for their help making posters and decorations for the hall.  

If you are willing to lend a hand on the day please contact your class rep as lots of 

volunteers are required. 

Please ensure that raffle tickets are returned to Carol by tomorrow. 

School calendars will be on sale at the Craft Fair but if you ordered one from the 

school there is no need to buy one at the Craft Fair (unless you would like additional 

copies) as your copy has been reserved. You can collect your calendar at the school 

office from tomorrow. 

We look forward to seeing everyone on Sunday for what promises to be a 

great school community day out. 

***************************************************************************** 

Science Fair 

We were delighted with the success of the 5th and 6th class Science Fair on Friday, 

November 24th. A great number of parents and guardians from different classes called 

in to see the experiments, demonstrations and investigations which were on show and 

the feedback from all who visited the Science Fair was really positive. For those who 

couldn’t attend in person, some pictures of the event can be viewed at 

www.retns.ie/principalsblog 

Winterfest  

Please remember to order your Winterfest ticket on Eventbrite as seats are strictly 

limited to those who have booked. Wednesday’s performance is now fully booked and 

there are a few remaining tickets for Tuesday’s performance. Don’t forget to print 

your ticket for presentation at the door, and write your name or your child’s name and 

http://www.retns.ie/principalsblog


class on your ticket to be entered into our Winterfest Free Draw. A draw will take 

place on both Tuesday and Wednesday after the performance. 

 

Internet Safety 

Parents and guardians might be interested in the following: 

https://www.rte.ie/amp/918334/ 

 

Mary 

https://www.rte.ie/amp/918334/

